
 

 

 

Washington State Genealogical Society 
recognizes 

 

e|v{tÜw cA TÄÄxÇ 
of Richland, Washington 

 
for exceptional and consistent support of the goals and operation of 

Tri-City Genealogical Society 
 

 
 

Richard Allen has served as Director of the Richland Family History Center 
(RFHC) for the past sixteen years.  He has enabled Tri-City Genealogical 
Society (TCGS) to use the RFHC facility for group, committee, and board 
meetings.  His tireless efforts keep the RFHC-TCGS Library open 64 
hours per week for church, TCGS, and community access.  He helps each 
librarian and patron have productive visits to the RFHC through regular 
librarian training and patron genealogical research classes.  On a revolving 
schedule he teaches classes on use of internet research, Personal Ancestral 
File software, RFHC Resources, and US Census Records.  Richard has also 
made presentations on DNA and research methods at TCGS meetings and 
genealogical conferences.  He has been involved in TCGS focus groups and 
is currently leading one on British Isle research.  His contributions are greatly 
appreciated. 
 

Given this  DGà{   day of  TÑÜ|Ä    in the year  ECCJ  , at the annual meeting of 

Washington State Genealogical Society at Wenatchee, Washington. 
 
 
____________________________    
Stephen Eric Baylor         
President     
Washington State Genealogical Society 
   


